
  

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 19th April 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

The Year 6 school journey is approaching and we have made the final arrangements. Here 

are the details which you will need in order to prepare your child for their trip. The adults who 

will be going on the trip are Matthew Barnes, Caroline Rosoman, Mandy Starnes, Louise 

Dolan, Geraldine Stewart and Fai Bartlett. 

I have attached a full itinerary but here are the basic details. We will be travelling to 

Bournemouth where we will stay for 2 nights at Bonnington Beach Hotel. We will take part in 

beach games and activities as well as a visit to the Bournemouth Pier on the first afternoon. 

On the second day we will be travelling by coach to Marwell Activity Centre to take part in 

quad-biking, abseiling and climbing. On the final day we will return to school via Moors 

Valley Country Park where the children will take part in games and nature walks.  

I have attached a list of things to pack which will ensure that the children are equipped for 

the 3 days. We would appreciate it if children’s belongings were packed in a midsized bag 

rather than a large suitcase as this will help with luggage space on the coach. We have 

decided that the children are allowed to bring electronic games or music devices however no 

phones, ipads, laptops or digital cameras are permitted. The adults attending the trip will be 

taking plenty of photos so it is not necessary for children to have any photo taking 

equipment. The children are allowed to bring money as we plan on visiting the entertainment 

arcade at the Bournemouth Pier, however we ask that this money is limited to no more than 

£20.  

If you have not completed payment or returned your child’s medical form, we ask that this is 

done ASAP. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or your child’s teacher. 

 

Best wishes 

Matthew Barnes 

Phase Leader Year 5/6 
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